
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

October 15, 2014 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

Blanket Drive for  

Chilhowee Baptist Center 
 

 
 

Collecting  

through October 19th  

Operation Christmas Child 
 

 
 

Collecting Shoeboxes 

October 19
th
 - November 19

th
 

 

 CHARM Ministries NewsCHARM Ministries NewsCHARM Ministries NewsCHARM Ministries News    
Charm is looking for volunteers to help with this year’s 

Maryville Fall Festival.  The dates for this year’s festival 

are October 17th, 18th, and 19th.  Because there will not 

be a dining tent this year,  CHARM will need volunteers 

to help with the prayer chapel and to help in the vendor 

area.  You are asked to serve at least a two hour shift.   If 

you are interested in being “on mission” with CHARM 

this year at the Maryville Fall Festival, please contact 

LeaAnn Lewelling at laalcharm@gmail.com or (865) 661-

2741.  Thank you for volunteering and please keep all the 

volunteers in your prayers.        
    

Discipleship Training 

There are two classes that are being offered this fall on 

Sunday evenings at 6:00 PM.  One will be the DVD series 

by Ray Vander Laan.  This class will be meeting in room 

31.  The second class will be working through the history 

of the Old Testament scriptures, looking at the major 

peoples and empires we encounter there.  This class will 

meet in room 23. 
    

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Oct. 19
th
 7:00 PM 

GROW Outreach 

(O&W Teams) 

Mon. Oct. 20
th
 6:45 PM 

Bike Night Thur. Oct. 23
rd
 6:00 PM 

Deacon’s Meeting Sun. Oct. 26
th
 4:30 PM 

    

SSSSecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteers 
Sunday, October 19

th
         

1
st
 Service Robert Galyon & Jim Caldwell 

Sunday School Robert Galyon & Jim Caldwell 

2
nd
 Service Mike Morrell & Scott Emert 

Please contact Robert Galyon or turn in an “I Wish” card 

if you would be willing to volunteer.  
 

VOTE YES ON 1! 



WMU Mission Projects 
The WMU will be collecting new and clean used blankets 

and sheets for the Chilhowee Baptist Center.  Place these 

items in the hallway next to the Sunday School office.  The 

collection will go through Sunday, October 19
th
.  

 

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes 

October 19th - November 19th 

A small shoebox can teach a child about the love of God, 

lead him or her to faith in Christ, inspire pastors, and 

plant new churches.  What goes into the box is fun but 

what comes out is eternal.  Be a part of changing lives 

through the power of a simple gift. 
 

Gift Suggestions:  

TOYS: Include items that children will immediately 

embrace such as dolls, toy cars, stuffed animals, kazoos, 

harmonicas, yo-yos, jump ropes, balls, toys that light up 

and make noise (with extra batteries), etc. 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES: pens, pencils and sharpeners, 

crayons, markers, notebooks, paper, solar calculators, 

coloring and picture books, etc. 

NON-LIQUID HYGIENE ITEMS: toothbrushes, bar 

soap, combs, washcloths, etc. 

ACCESSORIES: t-shirts, socks, hats, sunglasses, hair 

clips, jewelry, watches, flashlights (with extra batteries), 

etc. 

A PERSONAL NOTE: You may enclose a note to the 

child and a photo of yourself or your family. If you include 

your name and address, the child may be able to write 

back. 

DO NOT INCLUDE: Used or damaged items; war-related 

items such as toy guns, knives or military figures; 

chocolate or food; out-of-date candy; liquids or lotions; 

medications or vitamins; breakable items such as snow 

globes or glass containers; aerosol cans. 
 

KIT Group NewsKIT Group NewsKIT Group NewsKIT Group News    
The KIT Group will be taking a trip to the Cherohala 

Skyway on October 20
th
.  They will leave the church at 

9:30 AM.  

Homebound Member of the Week 

  Oct. 19-25  Mabel Ogle        
 

Thank You Note 

Dear Pleasant Grove Baptist Church, 

Thank you so much for your donation to the Luke 14 

Celebration.  Over 50 participants and their families 

enjoyed games, face painting, food, and fellowship.  

Thanks again for supporting this worthy cause. 

Sincerely,  

The Luke 14 Team 

You Are InvitedYou Are InvitedYou Are InvitedYou Are Invited    

Erin Rhnea Miller  and Bradford Dallas Reagan invite 

you to their wedding on Saturday, October 18
th 
at 5:00 

PM.  The wedding is at The Big Red Barn, 3048 Sevierville 

Road, Maryville, TN.  Dinner and fun to follow. 

    

Wearing Of The PinkWearing Of The PinkWearing Of The PinkWearing Of The Pink    
We will again support Breast Cancer Awareness month by 

wearing pink on Sunday, October 19th. 

 

FAITH RIDERS NEWS 

The final bike night of 2014 will be Thursday, October 

23
rd
.  We will meet in the front parking lot of the church.  

Kick stands up at 6:00 PM.   Thank you for your support 

and prayers during this past year.  
 

Sunday SchoolSunday SchoolSunday SchoolSunday School News News News News    
“I Am a Church Member” is a little book that is being 

read by several of our teachers and our deacons. They 

have been asked to read it and pass it on.  If asked, please 

read it and pass it on. 
 

2015 Calendars 

There are some copies of a 2015 calendar available on the 

table by the Sunday School Office.  Please feel free to  

take a copy. 


